
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Molly Turnbull, Elections and Nominations Committee   
Date:  2-17-22   
Subject: NADE Elections and Nominations Committee Mid-Year 2022 Report  
 
 
Greetings! We were able to hold elections for the positions of Mid-Atlantic Regional Director 
(election) in October 2021, and for the Great Plains Regional Director (acclamation) in 
November 2021. Nominations and votes were received electronically, and the results were 
conveyed by email. The elections ran smoothly in this virtual environment. The new Board 
positions of President-Elect, Treasurer, and Secretary were all accepted by acclamation at the 
General Membership Meeting in November 2021, so an election was not held for those positions.  
 
Nothing additional to report at this time.  
 


